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Our House Teams
 Our Christian
Distinctiveness

Striving for Life in all its
fullness John 10:10 

 

O Lord
Bless our school

Help us to take care of
ourselves

Each other, the world
and with our work.

Amen.

SYNC WITH OUR
SCHOOL DIARY!

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.
uk/diary/grid/2024/09/ 

MESSAGE FROM
 MR TOMLINSON
MESSAGE FROM
 MR TOMLINSON

VE day celebrated
Yesterday, our school community came 
together to mark a very special 
occasion—VE Day—with a day full of
 remembrance, reflection, and 
celebration.
To honour the 80th anniversary of 
Victory in Europe Day, children and
 staff dressed in red, white, and blue, 
bringing colour and pride to our school.
 Lunchtime was a nostalgic treat as
 everyone enjoyed traditional fish and chips, evoking the spirit of the 1940s.
A particularly moving moment of the day was our assembly, where we were
joined by Mr John Stevens, a local resident who was a young child at the
time of VE Day in 1945. Mr Stevens shared his personal memories of that
historic day—what it felt like, what he saw, and how the community came
together. His words gave us all a powerful reminder of why it’s so important
to remember those who lived through the war and those who gave so much
for the peace we enjoy today. We was also joined by Mr Scott  Burton.
It was a memorable and meaningful day for us all, and we thank you for
supporting these moments of learning and reflection.

Reception Trip
This week, our Reception children enjoyed a wonderful visit to the Sherwood
Visitors Centre, where they had the opportunity to explore the outdoor
environment and learn all about our rich local history. It was a fantastic
day of hands-on learning, discovery, and plenty of fresh air!
I would like to extend a sincere thank you to the staff and parent volunteers
who accompanied the children on the trip. Your support is vital in making
these experiences both enjoyable and safe for our pupils. Without your time
and commitment, valuable learning opportunities like this would simply not be
possible.
We are very proud of how well the children represented our school during the
visit, and we look forward to more exciting educational adventures ahead.

East Bridgford Dads charity football match
On Sunday 4  May, East Bridgford Dads played and hosted a wonderful
community event for all. Thank you to Andy Allam, our PTFA and all the
helpers who made the day such a memorable event. The dads ran out
comprehensive winners. 

th

For further details about East Bridgford Dads football team, follow our
website link:

Mr Tomlinson’s message continues on the next page.
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We are a Take Care school. 
Our distinctive Christian Values underpin our behaviour approach

As we look ahead to the new academic year, we are currently in the process of reviewing and refreshing our Behaviour
Policy in readiness for September. This is an important part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring that our school
remains a positive, respectful, and nurturing environment for all.
Our approach continues to place a strong emphasis on positive reinforcement, celebrating and encouraging the
behaviours we want to see in our children. This is rooted in our "Take Care" values, which reflect our school's
distinctively Christian ethos. These four Christian values guide the way we care for ourselves, for each other, for our
world, and with our work. We value your support in promoting these aims and values.

Year 6 SAT’s
Be the best you can be!
All the very best to our Year 6 children in their National Sats tests next week.

Term dates / school day / useful information

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected. 
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson 
Head Teacher 
And, ALL the school staff team and Governors

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-school-day-useful-information/
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OUT OF SCHOOL
ACHIEVEMENTS
OUT OF SCHOOL
ACHIEVEMENTS

newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk

DANCE
DANCE

Olivia achieved two Dance Lobo
Superstar awards this week!! She is

loving her lessons and this is a
super achievement. Well done,

Olivia

Oliver in Willow
class spent this

Saturday morning
collecting litter

around the village
especially on the
Butt lane field to

help the
environment! We
are really proud

of his community
spirit to want to
help the village. 

Flora, Mia, Emme, Matilda and
Summer enjoyed a day out

watching Notts County. But the
highlight of the day was meeting

Hammer from Gladiators 🔨💪
NOTTS COUNTY

PLUS GLADIATOR!
NOTTS COUNTY

PLUS GLADIATOR!

LITTER
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This is a response from the bus company to a request from parents to turn off the
engine whilst waiting for the children at the end of the day.

We have numerous reasons why we leaving the vehicle idling.
 

First the air pressure for the brakes and suspension.
 

Second what if the vehicle won’t start again, this has been known to happen.
 

Third the CCTV is no longer active and the CCTV is for driver and student safety.
 

The vehicle is only stationery for 5 plus minutes outside the school.
 

I hope this helps.


